
  

 

El Monte Union to Host Ribbon-Cutting for 

Mountain View High School’s Cafetorium  
 

WHAT:  The El Monte Union High School District will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the 

completion of Mountain View High School’s Cafetorium, which will be used as a versatile and 

flexible space with ample seating and an open stage for performances, rallies and ceremonies. 

The project features the addition of retractable auditorium seating, a proscenium wall for 

performances, decorative acoustic panels, and theatre-quality lighting and sound systems. 

WHEN: 5 p.m. Wednesday, March 29 

WHERE: Mountain View High School 

2900 Parkway Dr., El Monte, CA 91732 

DETAILS: The MVHS Cafetorium Project is one of the latest facilities improvements in EMUHSD, supported by 

a round of funding from the Measure HS Bond, totaling $190 million, approved by the EMUHSD 

Board of Trustees in late 2018. The funds have supported a sweeping modernization program that 

ensures every campus receives several facilities improvements. 

 

Local dignitaries, school officials, students and community members will be present for the ribbon-

cutting, which will include a welcome reception with honorary speeches and food prepared by the 

school’s Culinary Arts program. 

 

Following the reception, guests will be invited into the new facility to enjoy a student showcase.  

 Coverage and/or inclusion of this ribbon-cutting in your calendar of events is welcome and 

greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 22, 2023 

 

CONTACT: Maria Hernandez 

 

PHONE: (909) 447-2406 


